
 
 
 
 Regulatory Circular RG10-74 
 
DATE:  June 23, 2010 
 
TO:  Trading Permit Holders 
 
FROM:  Trading Operations 
 
RE:  Penny Pilot Program – Class to be Added July 6, 2010 

 
On Tuesday, July 6, 2010, the Penny Pilot Program will be modified to add the following option 
class that replaces a Penny Pilot class which has been delisted. 
 

Symbol Company Name 
 
BIDU 

 
Baidu Incorporated 

 
Questions regarding this circular may be directed to Charlie Hullihan, Trading Operations, at 
312-786-7176. 
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